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Meeting 5/18

In Attendance: M. Hall, S. Hydro, C. Kartoz, L. Ortiz. J. Schwarz, 

Excused: A. Amtzis, S. Carroll , I. Zake, D. Hallback , J. Maresco, A. Nase,,  C. Nucatola

Approval of the minutes from the May 4, 2016 meeting
· M. Hall motioned to approve, L. Ortiz seconded

Presentation of EECE Department Revisions to P-3 Alternate Route Program
· All members received and reviewed a copy of the change in NJ state requirements. J. Eberly presented the EECE Department’s proposed revisions to the program. The main change involves moving from a 15 to 24 credit program. Existing courses, such as ECED 530, were added to fulfill this requirement. Additional credits were added to Internship courses as well. The number of site visits for students in those courses increased as a result.  The state has mandated a two-year cohort program to complete the 24-credit sequence. Assignments were also added to the seminar courses to met CAPE requirements for culminating experiences.  The new program is scheduled to be in place for Fall 2017. GPC supported the proposed changes, and L. Ortiz will draft a memo indicating that support. 

Report from Graduate Studies
· There was no report from Graduate Studies. There was dialogue about the potential name change from the Office of Graduate Studies to the Office of Advancing Studies.  Most were not aware of this pending change or the other elements involved in restructuring this office.  L. Ortiz said she would follow up to get more information. 

Future work of the GPC
· This is the final GPC meeting of the 2015-2016 academic year. Discussion ensued regarding preparing for a graduate coordinator “retreat” for next semester. M. Hall suggested during the GPC scheduled meeting time on the third Wednesday of the month, as the School of Education program coordinators meets on the first Wednesday of the month. Elections for leadership positions will take place at the beginning of the Fall semester. 



